
Appendix 13c 

 

Regarding the community asset transfer of jock stein our stance as a union has not 

changed and is the same as before. We are concerned for our employees who work at 

the centre as this situation has lingered on far too long and is causing uncertainty 

among the employees at the jock stein . Thanks  

 

Kind regards  

Steven McCluskey  

Unite union rep  
 


